
Eve O'Sullivan 

Subject: WOO21-02 EPA010003 

From: Brian Meaney 
Sent: 23 September 2015 16:08 
To: Killian Farrell (W0021) 
Subject: RE: WOO21-02 EPAOi(3003 

Killian 
You might let me know please what you'd like me to do with your technical amendment request or whether it should be 
maintained as active. 
Thanks. 
Brian. 

From: Brian Meaney 
Sent: 18 February 2015 15:02 
To: Killian farrell (W0021) 
Cc: Brian Meaney 
Subject: WOO2i-02 EPA010003 

Killian, 
In relation to your request (dated 30/6/2014 and directed to the OEE in Castlebar) for amendment of licence 
register number WO02 1-02 Derrinumera Landfill to provide for emission limit values and emissions monitoring 
for a gas utilisation engine, would you mind telling me if, to your knowledge, Mayo County Council or the 
Agency has ever carried out an assessment of the potential environmental impact of engine emissions. Such an 
assessment would normally take the form of an air dispersion model although given the age of the original 
licence, the assessment might have taken another form. 
I would also ask whether the installation of a gas engine requires planning permission and whether same has 
been sought or granted. Please provide any details and state whether the application was accompanied by an 
EIS and screening for Appropriate Assessment and/or Appropriate Assessment. 
Thanks and best regards 
Brian Meaney 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
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